

AMERICAN
COLLEGE OF
NURSE-MIDWIVES



NOTICE OF ACCREDITATION ACTION

American College of Nurse-Midwives Division of Accreditation

Accrediting agencies recognized by the U.S. Department of Education are required to notify regional accreditors, selected specialized accreditors and state agencies responsible for post-secondary education of final accreditation decisions. Please be advised that the American College of Nurse-Midwives (ACNM) Division of Accreditation (DOA), the recognized accrediting agency for post-baccalaureate, graduate and pre-certification nurse-midwifery and midwifery education programs, took the following action during its Board of Review meeting conference call on February 27, 2002.

PREACCREDITATION

None

INITIAL ACCREDITATION

None

CONTINUED ACCREDITATION

1. Frontier School of Midwifery and Family Nursing, Master's Nurse-Midwifery Education Program (Request to change from a certificate to a graduate program was approved and accreditation continued).

ADVERSE ACTION

None

For additional information about nurse-midwifery and midwifery accreditation, contact:

American College of Nurse-Midwives, Division of Accreditation 818 Connecticut Avenue NW, Suite 900, Washington, DC 20006

Phone: 202/728-9860

Fax: 202/728-9897

E-mail: educ@acnm.org

Web site: www.midwife.org